A training Program was organized by Jeevaniya Society on the
implementation of Mission Arogyakar in Betul for more than 40 Master Trainers.
The Sudha Sanginis of SIRDI were involved in a TOT at its Behiram campus on
6th to 8th Sept. 2022. The Training was also attended by two representatives of
GSMT, Yavatmal. Team of Jeevaniya Society led by Ms Shweta Gupta and Vd
Ashish Chaudhary in cooperation with Dr Upma Diwan not only explained to the
trainees about the Mission Arogyakar and its various components but also
conducted practical activities. Field visits to the local fields n vegetation was
conducted by the team for hands on practical understanding of the medicinal

plants.
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